Robert J. Lichtenthal, Jr.

April 1, 2019

Honorable Jerome D. Schad, Chairman Erie County Water Authority 295 Main Street, Room 350 Buffalo, New York 14203

Dear Chairman Schad:

I am writing to inform you that I will be retiring from my position as Deputy Director of the Erie County Water Authority effective at the close of business on Tuesday, May 28, 2019. I have filed the appropriate paperwork with the New York State Retirement System with this date as my last day on the Authority's payroll.

It has been an honor to serve the citizens and businesses that rely on the Authority to provide a plentiful supply of safe, high quality and affordable drinking water.

Sincerely,

Robert J. Lichtenthal, Jr.

Deputy Director

cc Terrence D. McCracken, Secretary to the Authority